
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

July 25, 2019 

 

 

Dear Member of the Common Council:  

 

 

My name is Giacomo Fallucca, I am the Chairman of the Board and CEO of Palermo’s Pizza. I 

am sending over my personal recommendation on behalf of Griselda Aldrete. I have known 

Griselda for a few years now, during our working relationship between Palermo’s and the 

Hispanic Professionals of Greater Milwaukee. She is a highly qualified candidate to become the 

next Executive Director of the Fire and Police Commission of the City of Milwaukee. She lives 

here in town and deeply involved with her community.  

 

Griselda through Palermo’s partnership of HPGM has paved the way for our Hispanic employees 

to offer them mentoring, engagement, professional advancement and other programs to help 

them with their personal life and professional career. 

 

I love Griselda‘s passion and commitment to improving whatever she gets involved with and I 

know in this new role she would work very hard and leverage the folks that she knows to create a 

win-win experience between the Police and the Fire and the residents of our city.  

 

Thank you for taking the time to consider this recommendation. I would be happy to discuss my 

referral further, feel free to contact me at 414-477-4105 or g.fallucca@palermospizza.com.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

  

 

 

Giacomo Fallucca 

Chairman of the Board and Chief Executive Officer  

Palermo Villa 

3301 W Canal St. 

Milwaukee WI 53208 

414-477-4105 

g.fallucca@palermospizza.com  
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